AUGUST 2, 1972

Sorry, for the delay on the News-Letter, this month, but vacation has put me a little behind.

Don, and I, as most of you know took a trip up to Butler and Smith (The importer and distributor of BMW.) in Norwood, New Jersey. They were very hospitable to us, as they took on a tour through the whole plant, which included the President's office, the parts department, the warehouse, and their student class room. All was very interesting. Anyone interested, we will have pictures at the coming meeting.

For those of you that did not attend last meeting, we were proud to introduce, three prospective members. They are Mike, and Jean Todd, of Bellevue, Ohio, and Dick Wright of Toledo. Mike ownssa 1962 - R69S, and Dick owns a 1971 - 750. We hope to see you folks again at the coming meeting.

This coming Sunday, August 5th, the NWOMA Rally will be at Delta Motorsport Park, which starts at 12 noon. There will be a club ride to the Rally, leaving at 10:00 A.M. A total of 10 events will be held, and they are giving a trophy for the largest club attendence. So lets make a good showing.

Our club picnic, which was discussed at last meeting, will be the week-end of August 12th, at Van Buren State Park. If you are planning to attend, let Don know at the meeting, also what you are planning to bring,

Anyone, belonging to the National BMW Club, we have your new anonymous book. They were mailed in one bundle to our house, so anyone wanting to pickatheirs up, may do so, or else Itali bring them to the meeting.

REMINDER: August 19th, and 20th will be the Pittsburg BMW Club Rally in Carrollton, Ohio. If you want to save a buck per person, send your application in know.

Our next meeting will be at Travelers Club House, 8940 Dorr Street on TUESDAY, August 8th at 8:30 P.M.

MILAGE REPORT DON'T FORGET.

Without your suport we're nothing, Your Secretary.

Liz Smith